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SARAT CENTENARY COLLE

RL Accredited by NAAC (CGPA: 2.33) & Recognised Under UGC 2F&12B
WB Govt. Aided & The University of Burdwan Affiliated

Founded: 1976

Date: 30/01/2023
NOTICE

This is for information of all that a Farewell Meeting to offer this institute’s
gratitude to Shri Susil Kumar Pal, SACT in Physical Education, will be held on Tuesday
31 January 2023 at 01.00 PM in the APJ Abdul Kalam Hall of the college.

All teachers, teaching support staff members, students and alumni are cordially

welcome to attend this farewell meeting.

All classes will remain suspended on 31/01/23. However, exams will be held as

per notifications.
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[DR SANDIP KUMAR BASAK]
Principal & Secretary
Sarat Centenary College
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